
107

Alexander Gunyon

From: John Allen 
Sent: 27 May 2024 11:15
To: Consultations
Subject: Blean housing development

Categories: Blue category

[You don't often get email from  Learn why this is important at 
https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification ] 
 
--Email From External Account-- 
 
Hi 
As a Canterbury resident since  id like to write in support of the plan to build more houses locally, in particular 
in the Blean area, but only if there is proper consideration given to infrastructure (eg roads and sewers) So we need 
a big improvement on the farcical drain situation around the Thannington area development) Also we need a decent 
amount of off road parking built into the plans. Families need cars to live in the 21st century. 
Canterbury housing has suffered from under regulated profiteering landlords and increasing the supply to satisfy the 
demand is needed to help reduce their stranglehold locally. 
 
Kind regards 
John Allen 

 

 
 
Sent from my iPhone 




